
 

 

Are you interested in playing  

SOCCER 

In 2015 ????? 

Peninsula Strikers have successfully continued to build our female soccer 
participation to over 120 members and have ALL girl teams from under 9 to 
State Women playing in Football Federation Victoria Leagues. 

We are looking for all players with all abilities to contact us for more 
information that would like to be coached and play in: 

Under 14’s (under 14 years of age on January 1st 2015) 

Under 16’s (under 16 years of age on January 1st 2015) 

Peninsula Strikers have enjoyed an extremely successful period over the last 
few seasons with players going onto represent the state Victoria in 11 a side 
and Futsal.  Part of our current group of 14 and 16 year old players have Won 
the U12 Joeys (2012), U12 Kangaroos (2013) and U14a (2014) League Titles 
and have gone on to play in 3 grand finals – becoming state champions in 
2013. 

Our commitment is both the skill and social development of our players. 

 

If you are interested in playing soccer this season please contact: 

Pete Ascott (Coach / Girls Co-Ordinator) 

Pascott1974@gmail.com or 0418 397 720 

mailto:Pascott1974@gmail.com

